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To: Gatekeepers 
From: Homeless Services Section Staff 
Date: 11/9/2023 
 

Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors     
 
Category: Action Required 
 
Update For:  

☒Other:    ESG-CV Subrecipient Information Request 
 
Message:  
Greeting ESG-CV network! 
We firstly wanted to thank you all for the tremendous work that you have accomplished throughout the 
last few years in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. As we move forward with sunsetting the 
Emergency Solutions Grant – COVID-19 program, we need to collect any pending details, which may 
require additional communications between OHCS and your organizations.  
At this time, we are working to complete the environmental review process and need to identify 
subrecipients we may need to connect with to complete this process. Please see below for the 
requested information and response.  
 
If you distributed ESG-CV funds to a subrecipient and they expended funds for rehabilitation, 
renovation, conversion, or maintenance, please provide the following information: 

• Name of subrecipient 

• Contact point (name and email address) 

• Project name 

• Project address 

• Number of units 

• Has a phase one environmental review been completed? 

• Identify type of expended funds (please specify whether rehab/reno/conv/maintenance 
was expended) 

If you do not have subrecipients – or if your subrecipient(s) did not expend funds for rehabilitation, 
renovation, conversion, or maintenance – please reply with whichever of the following statements is 
true: 
“I distributed ESG-CV funds to a subrecipient, and they did not expend funds for rehabilitation, 
renovation, conversion or maintenance.” 
OR 
“I did not distribute ESG-CV funds to a subrecipient.” 
 
Thank you all again for your continued efforts. OHCS appreciates your cooperation in responding to the 
information above.  
 
Thank you! 
 
For More Information Contact:  

Email: hsd.homelessservices@hcs.oregon.gov 
 
 


